
 

Report on Blood Donation Camp 

Organized by: NSS Unit, De Paul College 

Date: 24th September 2024 

Venue: De Paul College, Deaudi 

Collaboration: Lions Blood Centre Jeevadhara 

Participants: Students and Faculty Members 

Introduction 

On 24th September 2024, the NSS Unit of De Paul College successfully organized a Blood 

Donation Camp in collaboration with Lions Blood Centre Jeevadhara, Mysore. The event 

aimed to promote the spirit of voluntary blood donation among students and faculty, 

emphasizing the importance of community service and health awareness. 

Event Highlights 

• Inauguration and Briefing: 

The camp began with a welcome address by the NSS Programme Officer, who 

highlighted the significance of blood donation and the impact it has on saving lives. 

Representatives from Lions Blood Centre Jeevadhara provided a brief orientation on 

the donation process, safety measures, and the benefits of voluntary blood donation. 

• Participation: 

A large number of students and faculty members enthusiastically participated in the 

camp. The atmosphere was supportive and encouraging, with volunteers guiding 

donors through each step of the process. 

• Collection: 

A total of 58 units of blood were collected during the event. The process was 

conducted with utmost care, ensuring the safety and comfort of all donors. 

• Medical Team: 

The medical team from Lions Blood Centre Jeevadhara managed the screening, 

collection, and post-donation care efficiently. Donors were provided with 

refreshments and certificates of appreciation for their contribution. 

• Awareness Session: 

An awareness session was conducted to educate participants about blood donation 

myths, facts, and the importance of regular donations for the community. 

Conclusion 

The Blood Donation Camp was a resounding success, fostering a sense of social 

responsibility and solidarity among the students and faculty of De Paul College. The 

collaboration with Lions Blood Centre Jeevadhara ensured a safe and impactful event, 

contributing significantly to the local blood bank’s reserves. The NSS Unit extends its 

gratitude to all participants, volunteers, and the Lions Blood Centre team for their dedication 

and support. 

 


